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Tēnā koe  
 
I refer to your email dated 4 April 2022, as transferred to the Ministry on 8 April 2022, 
requesting the following under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

“a copy of the terms of reference for the long term piece of work on the Future of 
the Revenue System for transport, referenced in Written Question 8136 (2022)” 

 
 
I am refusing your request under the following section of the Act: 
 

18(d)   the information requested is or will soon be publicly available 
 
We are intending to release this draft Terms of Reference on the Ministry website, along 
with some information about the project. The Future of the Revenue System programme 
of work is being led by the Ministry as part of our system stewardship role, and will 
involve wide-ranging communication and engagement as we progress.     
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the 
Ombudsman, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be 
found on the Ombudsman’s website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information 
contained in our reply to you may be published on the Ministry website. Before publishing 
we will remove any personal or identifiable information. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Marian Willberg 

Manager Demand Management & Revenue 

 




